TOWN OF BATH FINANCE COMMITTEE

Regular Meeting

Monday, March 14, 2022

1. CALL TO ORDER: By Chairman at 4:00pm.

2. ROLLCALL: Susan Webster (X) Beth Skinner (X) Greg Forney (A) Quorum - Yes Town Clerk Assistance Breauna Farris was in attendance.

3. Finance Committee Minutes of March 1, 2022 were approved by Common Consent.

4. Town of Bath and BSWW bills were reviewed and accepted to move forward to Council

for approval.

5. The Town Clerk's report was presented by Breauna Farris. Garbage pick-up bills which had not been paid for years were given to the FC for review and recommendation. After years of the Town Office experiencing inability to locate the makers of the bills and repeated efforts to collect, the FC deemed the billings as uncollectible accounts and agreed that they should be written off.

6. Town financial concerns of Council: The Committee decided to postpone the time of the March 15 Finance meeting from 3:30pm to 5:00pm since most of the work of the meeting of

March 15 had been accomplished.

7. Next meetings – The Regular Finance Committee Meeting will be March 15 @ 5pm. The 2023 Budget Overview meeting will be March 21.

8. Adjourn

Attest:			
	Substen		3-111 77
Chairman	JULIO SALL	Date	014.00